

573 Forest Road, Spring Terrace NSW 2798 T 02 63654287 F 02 63654264 E springterr-p.school @det.nsw.edu.au

## Term 3 Week 7 2013

Thursday, 29 August 2013

### What's On!!

#### **TERM 3 2013**

Assembly commencing at 2.45pm: Thurs 29 Aug P&C - Father's Day Gifts available: Tues 27 Aug

P & C Meeting: Wed 4 Sept Election Cake Stall: Sat 7 Sept Spectacular Rehearsal: Fri 13 Sept

#### **Congratulations to this week's award winners:**

Joe, Zac, Ethan and Shontaye (missing from photo).



## Congratulations to Brooke and Delaney on achieving their Distinction Awards.



Brooke is always lively and energetic and loves to contribute her ideas to class discussions. Brooke's favourite subjects at school are maths and reading and she loves sport, especially soccer.

Delaney is a great school leader, she sets an excellent example and is always kind and friendly to other students. Delaney's favourite subjects are English and Art and she loves gardening, she can't wait for the Performing Arts Festival.



#### Last week's Award winners







#### **Book Week Parade & Assembly:**

#### 'Read across the Universe'.

Thanks to all those who were able to come along to our Book Week Parade and Assembly. The students had a great day and loved showing off their costumes and work.

A special thanks to Mrs PE for organising a great day. The colouring comp winners where Delaney, Bobbie, Joe, Bradley, Georgia, Archie, Ethan and Vincent (Absent from photo).



### **District Athletics Carnival**

Congratulations to Joe and Melissa on representing Spring Terrace and the Orange Small Schools at the District Athletics Carnival last Monday. As always they did themselves and their school proud by doing their very best and showing great sportsmanship. Well done to Joe who came third in discus.

## Father's Day Gifts

The P& C will have father's gifts available tomorrow.
Children, who purchase wish to something for Dad, should bring \$2.00 and the gift/s will be wrapped by the children at school.

## IMPORTANT INFORMATION THAT NEEDS YOUR ATTENTION!!!!!!

#### **Student Medical Details and Health Conditions**

If we have on our records already that your child has an existing medical condition there will be a form attached to this newsletter for you to fill out and return to the school as a matter of urgency.

If your child has recently been diagnosed with a health condition that we **do not know about**, please come into the school and fill out a form as soon as possible.

The new forms will help us collect your child's important medical information and the introduction of new systems will mean we'll be able to better manage the daily and emergency health needs of your child.

We appreciate your support as we start to collection the information as quickly as possible.

If you have any questions.
Contact the School.



# COMMUNITY \*\*NEWS\*\*

Orange Quota Club – Hearing Awareness Forum
Information Evening at ORANGE CITY BOWLING CLUB – STARLIGHT RM 7PM. Tues 27 August. Learn about; manage hearing loss at all ages. Meet experts, ask questions etc. Supper provided. Phone Christine on 0414 355 212.

See the info board in the school fover for more details

#### Sydney Symphony Orchestra Open Rehearsal

Players from the Sydney Symphony Orchestra will be working with the Orange Youth Orchestra on Saturday 31st August from 10:00am - 12:00pm as part of their community outreach program. The ORC and the Sydney Symphony are opening the doors and inviting ORC students and members of the public to attend and observe the workshop which will be held in the ORC Auditorium. Gold Coin Donation entry. Tea and coffee available.